
 

HPC e-Bulletin 10 September 2020

Kia ora koutou 
Dear Parents and Whānau 
 
Catch-up Day: A reminder that tomorrow Friday, 11 September is a catch up day. This day is set 
aside particularly for those who need to catch up on assessments or work. Students have been 
told by their teachers and parents / whānau have been notified via email if they need to 
attend. Other students may attend for extra tutorial time with their teachers but are not required 
to. Buses will run as normal.  
 
Tutorials: Are being offered to students and can be viewed here -
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VlsK5badxn9-
VcovHo4D4geD2fRvqiw3zsOygT7tv3w/edit?usp=sharing 
 
Winter/Summer Uniform Change-over: Our uniform change-over 
period (from winter to summer uniform) will start on Monday, 14 
September (beginning of week 9 of Term 3) and will run until Friday, 23 
October (end of week 2 of Term 4). This gives families/whānau 6 weeks 
to sort out their children’s summer uniform. From Tuesday, 27 October all 
students must be in full summer uniform. During the change-over period 
students may wear either winter or summer uniform and not a combination 
of both, e.g. a scarf with sandals. Included here is an image of the only 
acceptable summer sandals. 

 
 

Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
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